
 

 

 

 

  

  

Oil and fuel thefts 
 

 

 

Good Morning  

As we are all aware the price for fuel is continuing to rise. Previously when we have seen 
price rises in fuel there has been an increase in thefts. These can either be from vehicles or 
oil tanks on private land.  

Although there has not been a dramatic increase currently we are seeing more incidents 
being reported. Also with the continued increase in fuel costs we believe these will increase 
over the next few weeks.  

Please ensure you take steps to prevent this happening to you.  

Check, repair or upgrade the security to your tanks and be vigilant to any vehicles or persosn 
in and around them which you deem are acting suspiciously.  

Report any suspicious activity to 999 or 101 if not happening at the time of reporting.  

 

 

Message Sent By 
PC 3467 Mitchell 
(Nottinghamshire Police, Rural Crime Specialist, Bassetlaw) 
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